
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
An Ofsted Graded Good School   

 
London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel: 01280 812206 

 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org    

               Facebook: thebuckinghamschool 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes 

 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
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8th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 

Unifrog Webinar – Choosing your Post 16 Options 
 
Following on from recent communication about Unifrog, I am happy to share an upcoming webinar for 
parents and students on ‘Choosing your Post 16 Options on Tuesday 12th December at 5pm.  
 
“Whether you’re thinking about doing A levels, BTECs, or T levels, this webinar will help you choose the 
right ones for you. Sign up today to find out which subjects will get you where you want to be, and ask any 
questions you may have about choosing your best next step.” 
 
You can access this free webinar that by asking your child to register using the link below, or by following 
the prompt on their Unifrog homepage. 
   
https://www.unifrog.org/teacher/webinars/upcoming/883-choosing-your-post-16-options 
  
If you have any questions or difficulties, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss C Shanahan 
Careers Lead 
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org 
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